
 

2012 
Cancer Related Studies 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

The Peter’s Project Committee invites applications from students intending to undertake study 
in a Cancer Related program during 2012. 
 

Peter’s Project is now seeking applications from health professionals interested in taking 
advantage of this attractive opportunity. 
 

Applicants must be able to demonstrate: 

 Continued commitment to Cancer Services and Palliative care in South West Victoria. 

 Evidence of commitment to patient care 

 Endorsement from senior management of their organisation 

 Ability to commence the course in 2012 and complete the course requirements, 
successfully. 

 

The scholarships are open to people working in health care organisations, in South West 
Victoria. 
 

Applications addressing the selection criteria should be submitted by close of business on the 
16th December 2011, for consideration by the Peter’s Project Committee. 
 

Application should be sent via mail to: 

Director of Peter’s Project Committee 
Vicki Jellie 
PO Box 5227 
Warrnambool Vic 3280 
 

or email to: admin@petersproject.org.au  
 

Further information about the scholarship is available from: 

 admin@petersproject.org.au 
 

Selection criteria 

 Brief summary of involvement in health care 

 Brief summary of how your chosen course would benefit South West Victoria. 

 Submission of current experience and qualifications 

 Expectation of ongoing service to community after successfully completing the course 

 Submission of two referees 
 
Scholarships available up to the value of $5,000 
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